
 

 

 

Delta State University Interfraternity Council 
General Council Minutes 
Monday, April 19, 2016 

 
A call to order was made at p.m. by IFC President Ryne Clark at 6:02 p.m. 
 
Members present: Tripp Ellis, Alex Mauney, Charlie King, Jacob Ludlam, Hampton Strickland, 
Conner Taylor, Mathew Talbert, Ryne Clark, John Michael Morgan, Deverick Balentine, John 
Holt Waldrop, and Jeanna Dacey Wilkes.  
 
Members absent: Jordan Hartz, Taylor Whatley, Justin Ainsworth, Chase Clanton, JC Blackmon 
 
A motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting was made by C. Taylor and second by A. 
Mauney, with a correction to a name change in Pi Kappa Alpha’s chapter report. 
 
Treasurer’s Report noted that IFC currently has $10,787.95 in Cleveland State Bank account, 
and $440 cash on hand. All Chapters must submit Spring 2016 member fees to J. Hartz no later 
than April 30th. Report was given by R. Clark in the absence of J. Hartz. No other officer reports 
were given. 
 
In Chapter Reports, there was nothing to report. 
 
There were no Special Orders.  
 
In Old Business the IFC members discussed the new Formal Recruitment registration format 
online, through the online system ICS. A fee of $20.00 per potential new member is due for 
formal recruitment registration. The dates for Formal Recruitment dates and registration will be 
available May 1st. A. Mauney asked Advisor Wilkes about the Right Field steps and when they 
will return. Advisor Wilkes will contact DSU Athletics.  
 
New discussion was held regarding the H.L. Nowell Award plaque payments and update, and 
the Sigma Alpha Epsilon and Pi Kappa Alpha chapters will coordinate to repair the Award’s 
damages. 
 
The announcements included the Adam Ritz Show, which will be held April 27th at Jobe Hall 
Auditorium at 6 p.m. is a REQUIRED event for all IFC members, and Greek Grade report lists 
are due to Advisor Wilkes no later than April 30th.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:13 p.m. by R. Clark, second by C. Taylor.  
 
Minutes submitted by C. King. 


